
Notices for Sunday 17
th

 July 2016 
 
 

NOTICES FOR TODAY 
 

QUIET SPACE for babies (0-3yrs) available in the Lady Chapel during service. Older children are 
welcome with quiet activities. Baby-changing facilities available in the disabled lavatory. 
 
TEA, COFFEE AND TRAIDCRAFT STALL in the hall after the service.  
 
PEBBLES PRAISE – TODAY, we are joining Junior Church for their annual picnic - start time 
10am in Montpellier Park (if the weather is fine!) 
 
2016 BISHOP OF LONDON LENT APPEAL - Many thanks to the generous members of the 
congregation who gave to this year’s Lent Appeal.  We raised a total of £860 and this has now 
been transferred to the Diocese. 
 
PETERTIDE RECORDING – Mark James has made a recording of our Petertide celebrations, 
anyone wishing a copy (cost £10 – all profits to the organ fund) should contact him on email 
mark.james@rcm.ac.uk. 
 
ROLL OF HONOUR: If you would like to make a donation towards the cost of making a facsimile 
of our Roll of Honour which can go on display, please speak to Margaret or another of the staff 
team to confirm the amount. The PCC will be making a decision about this at its next meeting on 
13th July. 
 
ASHLEIGH McGOVERN needs your help in treking the Atlas Mountains for Childreach 
International! Please see the notice board for further details. 
 
CHICKEN KEEPING IN EALING! – see notice on the board or speak with Jane Campbell. 
 

THIS WEEK 
 

CHOIR PRACTICE – Friday 22nd July, 6.00pm. 
 
PARISH RETREAT TO DOUAI ABBEY, Friday 22nd July – Sunday 24th July 2016.  
 

LOOKING AHEAD 
 
AMNESTY LETTER WRITING GROUP - Tuesday 26th July at 6.30 pm at Richard and 
Madeleine Morse’s home. 
 
ST PETER’S HARVEST FAYRE - Saturday 1st October – only three months away! Thank you for 
all the offers of help already received. If you would like to help on the day there is still time as 
stallholders would love your support. Other ways to help prepare include: making jams and 
chutneys, offering to make cakes, growing extra fruit and vegetables, looking out gardening, 
cookery and children’s books, using your knitting and sewing skills, and being ready to deliver 
leaflets advertising the Fayre in the parish. Please see how you can be a part of this important 
event in the life of our community here in Mount Park, Ealing. Please speak to Susan Peatfield or 
email sjpeatfield@aol.com to find out more. Thank you!  
There will be a final finishing touches Harvest Fayre meeting at 11.45am at St Peter's on 
Sunday 18th September. 
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